
 

 

Attendance Matters  

On time, every time.  

 

94% 

 

We can do better – let’s get 

to 96% 

 

 

 

 

 

Drop everything for 10 
minutes and read with your 

child every day! 
 

 

 

 

 

 
Talk to us if you have any 

worries or concerns.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Newsletter – 14th October 2022 

 

Parents & Carers Evening - Autumn 2022 

It was great to see so many parents and carers at our Parents & Carers 

Evening this week. School & home working together is vital to ensure 

your child excels at primary school.  

 

Parents and carers have all been provided with info’ on our 

expectations for homework and login details for Numbots or Times 

Tables Rockstars. Please check our website or speak to your child’s 

teacher if you’re unsure about anything.   

 

Harvest Festival 

Thank you for all your generous donations for our harvest festival. 

These will be shared with Arnold Foodbank. We enjoyed a special 

assembly led by St. Paul’s Church, Daybrook.  

 

Holidays during term time 

We have seen a big increase in the number of pupils being taken out 

of school to go on term time holidays. We understand that during a 

cost of living crisis, going away in the school holidays is more difficult. 

However, we see the affect that absence from school has on childrens’ 

learning and confidence.  

 

The vast majority of holidays taken during term time result in fines 

being issued by the local authority, and possible prosecution, for 

parents and carers. Recent guidance has extended those liable to 

include both biological parents (regardless of contact with children) 

and any adult with day to day or regular care of children.  

 

You must inform school if you plan on taking your child(ren) out of 

school.  

Family Bingo 

Come along to our Family Bingo night on Thursday 10th November 

4.30 - 6.30pm in the school hall. The ticket includes bingo and a chip 

shop supper with some prizes up for grabs and sweets and 

refreshments for sale. The event is for the whole family with adult 

tickets £5 and children's tickets £4. Sign up here and pay via SCOPAY. 

 

Going green 

A group of pupils, led by Mrs Pritchett, have started our new eco-

committee. They have introduced recycling and compost bins to all 

classrooms and shared spaces across school to help reduce, re-use 

and recycle.  

 

Win tickets to see Nottingham Forest in the Premier League!Sign up 

to 'The Planet League Cup' - a fun online challenge to help look after 

our environment and save the planet. One lucky family will win x4 

tickets to see Forest in action against Brentford. Sign up here: 

https://planetleague.co.uk/  

https://www.arnbrookprimary.net/essential-information/homework/
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=HyWzCwZV8EGcXRs714zttYj4MTzrR8VIpos8XqhlEnJUREs5WTBLRUowQ1FYU0dONFowQTU3WUFCSy4u
https://planetleague.co.uk/


Please remember these 

rules when on school 

grounds: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

No dogs are allowed on the 

school site. 

 

 

 

       

 

 

No smoking or vaping on 

the school site. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please dismount bicycles 

and scooters when on the 

school site. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please park safely 

 around our school site and 

be considerate of our local 

community. 

 

 

 

Marcus Rashford Book Club! 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Y6 and Y3 pupils loved getting their hands on Marcus’ latest pick. 

The children all took home their very own copy of ‘The 13 Storey 

Treehouse’. There’s nothing better than a good book.  

 

Diary dates 

Last day of Autumn 1 -  Friday 14th October.   
Return to school - Monday 31st October.   

w/b 31st October National Parliament Week  

Friday 11th November Remembrance Day 

Tuesday 1st November Individual & sibling photos 

Monday 14th November 
Anti Bullying Week starts 

Odd Socks Day 

Tuesday 15th November 
Flu Immunisation  

EYFS-Y6 

Friday 18th November Children in Need Day 

Monday 21st November 
KS2 Nottingham Forest Show Racism 
the Red Card Day at the City Ground 

Wednesday 23rd & Thursday 
24th November  

Y6 Residential at YHA Edale 

Friday 25th November  
White Ribbon Day  

Hands are not for hurting 

Friday 2nd December Christmas Fayre 

Thursday 8th December Christmas Jumper Day 

w/b 12th December  
EYFS & Y1 Nativity 

(Dates TBC) 

Friday 16th December 
10:00am 

Carol Concert at St. Paul’s Church  

Last day for pupils: Tuesday 20th December 
Pupils return to school: Wednesday 4th January  

 

 

 

 



 

 


